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  VIEWS  VIEWS
Board of Director Nominations

THE HEARTLAND POWER COOPERATIVE ANNUAL MEETING WILL BE HELD ON
TUESDAY, MARCH 26, 2024  |  Watch for more details in the Annual Report.

Members of the Nominating 
Committee of Heartland Power 
Cooperative met on January 8th 
to select director candidates from 
Districts 2 and 5. 

Board of Director Nominee for 
Heartland Power District No. 2 is 
Mark Kingland. Mark is the current 
director for this district. 

Board of Director Nominees for 
Heartland Power District No. 5 
are Steve Groth, Joanne Koenigs, 

and Dave May. Gary Pearson is the 
current director for this district and is 
not seeking reelection. 

The Nominating Report is posted 
in the office in Thompson and St. 
Ansgar. Thank you to the Nominating 
Committee members Mark Egesdal, 
Steve Abele, Lindsey Falk, Steve 
Eastman, and Mark Hommez for 
serving the Cooperative. 

The Annual Business Meeting is 
scheduled for Tuesday, 

March 26, 2024 in St. Ansgar. As 
always, members are welcome to 
attend the annual meeting, however 
we want to remind you that we will 
only be holding the business portion 
of the meeting. There will not be 
a meal or gifts handed out at the 
Annual Meeting.

The Annual Report will be mailed out 
in mid-March with a review of the 
past year of the Cooperative, meeting 
information, and additional details.



Providing members with safe, reliable, 
affordable electricity and enhancing the 
quality of life for members and their local 
communities.

GENERAL INFORMATION
Office Hours           7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. M-Th  

Office: 641.584.2251
Toll Free: 800.349.2832

Thompson	 216 Jackson St. | P.O. Box 65
Thompson, IA 50478

St. Ansgar  110 Industrial Park Dr. | P.O. Box 70
St. Ansgar, IA 50472

Outage Reporting	 Thompson: 641.584.2200
		  St. Ansgar: 641.713.4646

System Wide: 888.417.3007

Secure Payment Phone Line        833.890.4830
Digging & Line Location	 Call 811

Website		  www.heartlandpower.com
Email	 energy@heartlandpower.com
Facebook         facebook.com/heartlandpower
Twitter	              twitter.com/heartland_power
Instagram      instagram.com/heartland_power

CEO/GENERAL MANAGER	 Jon Leerar

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Don Knudtson, President             641.590.1416
Mark Kingland, Vice-President 
	           & DPC Director     641.590.4400 
Vince Morische, Secretary           641.732.4076
Tricia Jaeger, Treasurer                641.330.6903
Gary Pearson
      Asst. Secretary-Treasurer      641.420.2990

Roger Solomonson,
       IAEC Director                       641.590.0049

Michael Cole, Director 	 641.512.1474

$25 Bill Credit Winners:
Dec. - Chester & Amber Martin, Osage
Jan. - Ellen Van Sabben, Northwood

This Month’s Question:
When will the annual report be 
mailed to cooperative members?

Quiz Guidelines
Each member who sends in the correct 

answer by the 20th of the month will be 
entered in a drawing for a $25 bill credit. 

Mail or email quiz answers to
energy@heartlandpower.com.

Monthly Quiz

NEIGHBORS HELPING NEIGHBORS
ReCare provides community action agencies with funds to help low-income 
families pay their winter heating bills and energy assistance, as well as help 
our member-consumers with weatherization activities.

Through the ReCare Plan, you may make a one-time contribution or a 
monthly pledge that will automatically be added to your monthly electric 
bill. If you would like to help, simply fill out the consumer authorization form 
and return it with your next bill payment.

USE SPACE HEATERS WITH CARE
•	 Only purchase and use units with an emergency tip-

over shut-off feature and heating element guards.
•	 Make sure smoke and carbon monoxide                 

detectors are in working condition.
•	 Place the heater out of high-traffic areas and         

on a level, hard, non-flammable floor surface.      
•	 Never use on carpet or furniture.
•	 Keep heaters at least three feet from                       

combustible liquids and flammable items.
•	 Never use with extension cords.
•	 Do not leave space heaters unattended or           

while sleeping.


